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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),


Margaret and I have had an amazing time here in the United 
States. We are currently in Idaho with our good friend Deb. We 
are blessed to share communion with our fellow believers, 
sharing of all that our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ has been 
doing in Kenya. 


We are excited to share with you about a  young boy that we have 
been blessed to add to the Bungoma Bible Children’s home this 
month.


Welcome Zakayo! 


He is 5 years old. He came to us through the children authorities 
from his village. He was rescued from a home where he was being 
physically abused by an alcoholic parent. Many times Zakayo was left 
alone to fend for himself when his father was in prison. Zakayo was going 
through a horrible situation of being molested and abused. When he 
came to us he was just coming out of the hospital for treatment from his 
wounds.


We have been working with the authorities to take action against the man 
that has been abusing Zakayo to ensure he is safe from ever having live in 
such condition ever again.


Zakayo is a resilient boy. He is full of so much joy despite having gone 
through such a trauma of abuse. He loves learning and is very 
articulate. We are so blessed to have him with us. We know that he will 
heal physically, and in his soul as he encounters the care and the love 
of our Lord Jesus Christ through our family and our amazing house 
parents.


Zakayo: Rescuing the little ones
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Zakayo posing for his photos

Margaret and Justus with Deb Killian 
in Idaho
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We are reminded in Matthew 25:40  ‘And the King will answer them, 
Truly, I say to you, as you did it to one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did it to me.’ 


Everything that we do to serve one another, to rescue the little ones, 
to feed, cloth, and educate those the Lord has placed in our care is 
having done this unto our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.


Because of YOUR faithful financial giving to Bungoma Bible 
Ministries we are able to rescue Zakayo. In the same way you have 
done it to Jesus.  We are grateful.


Thank you for Rescuing Zakayo and forever making an impact on his future and on the lives of 
every person Zakayo was created to impact in his life time. There will be a line of people in 
heaven waiting to greet you and thank you for the impact your financial gifts have made in their 
lives.


In closing, Margaret and I wanted to update you that we 
are wrapping up our trip here in the US. We will be 
heading back to Kenya in early October. We ask that you 
continue to keep our travels in your prayers.


We’d like to encourage you to write us with your prayer 
requests so that we may stand on prayer agreement with 

you! 
 
 
 
Thank you for your faithful 
partnership! 
 
Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro


Zakayo with one of our house 
parents.

Zakayo with of few of the boys his age from 
Bungoma Children’s home.
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